
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Township of Milton 

Hereby announces 

 

A special meeting and road inspection, 

commonly referred to as the annual road tour 

of all roads in Milton Township, 

for the purpose of assessing the road conditions 

and setting road priorities for 2015. 

 

Thursday April 16, 2015 

 

The road tour will begin 

1:00 p.m. at the Milton Town Hall. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

________________________________________ 

Posted on April 10, 2015 

Madeleine M. Alberts, 

Milton Township Clerk 

 


